
 

SSCC info session Aug. 21 for degree offered in Manchester 
 

Three local institutions have partnered to offer an Electromechanical Engineering degree 
in Manchester and those interested can learn more about it during an Aug. 21 drop-in 
informational session. 

The new degree is being offered as a collaboration between Southern State Community 
College, Dayton Power and Light’s Generation Center, and Manchester High School.  

On Aug. 21, there will be an opportunity for those interested to learn more about the new 
program. Guests can stop by DPL’s Generation Center, 401 Starks Ave., Manchester, to obtain 
program information and see the facility which boasts state-of-the-art equipment. The drop-in 
information session will be held from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. Classes begin Aug. 27. 

Anyone interested in participating in the Electromechanical Engineering program but 
cannot attend the drop-in informational session is encouraged to call Southern State 
representative Amy McClellan at 1-800-628-7722, ext. 2785. 
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